
SHENZHEN AONI ELECTRONIC CO., LTD. 
No.5,Bldg.,Honghui Industrial Park,2nd Liuxian Road,Xin'An streets, Bao'an District, ShenZhen, 

China 

 

Date: 2024-6-17 

 

To: 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

Equipment Authorization Branch 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Original FCC ID: 2AUDF-CG9; Model Number: CG9 

New FCC ID: Z63-CG9; Model Number: CG9,CG9A, CG9C, CG9F, CG9E, CG9H, 

EL04301, CG9X 

(„‟X „‟Representative “0-9”or“A-Z”) ;EL04XXX（„‟X „‟Representative “0-9”or“A-Z”） 

 

This is to advise and officially, that we, SHENZHEN AONI ELECTRONIC CO., LTD. 

hereby declare that the product name is same and only FCC ID and model number 

difference as market requirement; 

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 

of the new FCC ID; 

If you have any query, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Client’s name / title : tendy Dong/ 

Company: SHENZHEN AONI ELECTRONIC CO., LTD. 

address : No.5,Bldg.,Honghui Industrial Park,2nd Liuxian Road,Xin'An streets, Bao'an District, 

ShenZhen, China 

Tel: 86-755-29106599  Fax: 86-755-29106259 

Email:  aoni37@anc.cn 

 


